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Subject: March 4, Ann Arbor Planning Committee Meeting Agenda Item to allow multi-family 
dwellings in single family neighborhoods…🛑 STOP!

From: Alana Barter  
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 5:12 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: March 4, Ann Arbor Planning Committee Meeting Agenda Item to allow multi-family dwellings in single family 
neighborhoods…묗묘 STOP! 

To Whom It May Concern, It has just come to my attention that one or more items on tonight’s City Planning Committee’s 
Meeting may be an item  focused on allowing the building of multi-family housing units in what has been and currently is, 
on single-family housing, streets and/or in single family housing neighborhoods.  묗묘 STOP 묗묘  I am adamantly against 
this idea/plan and do NOT support the City Planning Committee’s attempt to turn my street/neighborhood into a 
subdivision filled with condominiums and/or apartments. 
Do Not Change Zoning in my Barton/Traver Road/David’s Court neighborhood to allow for additional, multi-living 
dwellings to be built on my street or in my neighborhood. 
Alana H Barter 
1754 Traver Road 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 
Sent from my iPhone 


